
Bec’s Well 

 
After being down because of problems with the pump and ultimately requiring 

another well to be drilled, the community across the airstrip once again has a water 

source close at hand in memory of Rebecca Claire Fakier. November 2018 

 

 
 

This well was funded by friends and family of Rebecca Claire Fakier. Click to see her story.  The 

community served by this well was isolated from nearby fountains by the airstrip in Numero 

Deux which serves the Jeremie region.  As many as 500 people now have access to water that 

previously required children to walk considerable distances to fetch water. 

 

 

 

 

 

            
 

 

http://uploads.weconnect.com/mce/9bda887d240782244c93a03f3cf7f2727c71daf5/Rebecca%20Claire%20Fakier.pdf


            
 

 

             


